
March 12, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Regarding HB 2548 

My name is John Nunamaker and I grow hazelnuts. 

PLEASE oppose HB 2548 

Most Oregon farmers are already paying over $20/hour and we have an excellent OSHA that protects 

farm workers.  Why impose on Oregon farmers a bureaucratic program that increases costs for farmers. 

I am strongly opposed to HB 2548 that eliminates at-will employment for farmers. 

I urge you to vote NO on HB 2548 to protect Oregon producers and the jobs we are currently able to 

provide. 

 

John Nunamaker 


